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9 March 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RUGBY TOUR TO HONG KONG AND AUSTRALIA – SUMMER 2017 
 
Thank you to those of you who attended the tour launch evening and I hope it was insightful and answered 
most of your questions.  We will have a final meeting nearer the time to finalise all details and go over any 
finer points. 
 
Thank you also to those who have formed a provisional fundraising committee, I look forward to seeing 
what is proposed.  However, I would like to reiterate that the onus should be primarily on the boys to action 
ideas with the support of parents if required.  I initially stated a target of £7000, but would like to increase 
this to £10000, making it a round £1000 donation to Wings for Life our chosen charity this year. The bag 
packing was a huge success and well attended and so I have no doubt that the boys with your support will 
achieve our target. 
 
Please find below our proposed payment plan based on the England Rugby Travel payment requirements 
placed on us. Should you need to make alternative arrangements, please contact the Finance Department 
directly. 
 

 £240.00 – by 30 March 2016 

 £240.00 – by 29 April 2016 

 £240.00 – by 30 May 2016 

 £240.00 – by 30 June 2016 

 £240.00 – by 29 July 2016 

 £240.00 – by 30 August 2016 

 £240.00 – by 30 September 2016 

 £240.00 – by 28 October 2016 

 £240.00 – by 30 November 2016 

 £240.00 – by 30 December 2016 

 £240.00 – by 27 January 2017 

 £240.00 – by 28 February 2017 
 

 
Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link 
codes are only needed for online account set up). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Richard Demain-Griffiths 
Tour Organiser 
rdg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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